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Westfield River Valley 
Detachment 141 

Scuttlebutt 
Serving the Greater Springfield Area 

Hampden & Hampshire Counties 

Saepe Expertus, Semper Fidelis, Fratres Aetern, Often Tested, Always Faithful, Brothers Forever 

Commandant 

Chris Cekovsky 

Hello Detachment 141, 

 

  I just wanted to say thanks for all that you’ve done 
this year for our Detachment.  We’ve tried some new 
events like the golf tournament and I think it worked 
out very well.   Breakfast is being served, and we have 
a revamped scholarship on our website.  There’s some 
new faces at our meetings and they’ve jumped right in 
to help.  I look forward to 2024 to see what else we 
can do.  Have a Happy Hanukkah, Merry Christmas, 
and a Happy New Year! 

 

Semper Fi, 

Chris Cekovsky 

Commandant 


